Davison Van Cleve pc

TEL (5083) 241-7242 e« FAX (503) 241-8160 + mail@dvclaw.com xi(j N3

Suite 2460
1000 SW Broadway
Portland, OR 97205

January 15, 2004

Via Federal Express

Carole J. Washburn

Secretary

Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia WA 98504-7250

Re:  In the Matter of Pacific Power & Light General Rate Increase of $26.7 million
(13.5%)
Docket No. UE-032065

Dear Ms. Washburn:
Enclosed please find the following submissions in the above-captioned matter:

1. An original and thirteen (13) copies of the Industrial Customers of Northwest
Utilities’ Petition to Intervene; and

2. An original and thirteen (13) copies of the Notice of Appearance of Melinda J.
Davison, S. Bradley Van Cleve, and Irion Sanger on behalf of the Industrial
Customers of Northwest Utilities.

The electronic files, in Word 2000 and Adobe Acrobat formats, have been provided to the
Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission’s record center via email in accordance

with WAC § 480-07-140.

Please return one file-stamped copy of each document in the postage-prepaid
envelope provided. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely yours,

CL.

Christian W. Gritfen

Enclosures
cc: Service List



